Dear Patients,

As most of you already know, I am finally retiring as your eye doctor this year after over forty wonderful years in Gladstone. It was a difficult decision as I have been blessed to care for so many who have come to be treasured friends.

That is why I am so delighted to announce that my practice will be carried on by the outstanding professional staff at In Vision Eye Care Center in the Plaza 57 Shops located at 5769 NE Antioch Road just up the road from my office.

I know that you will be in wonderful hands with Dr. Scott Staatz and Dr. Lauren Seutter who have been practicing for a combined 30 years in the Northland. I am confident that their ongoing expertise and caring attitude will be welcomed by all of those who have trusted in me for so long.

Please call them at (816) 454-3937 or visit https://www.kcinvision.com/ with any questions you may have regarding appointment times and insurance networks. My current office number (816) 452-3937 will forward to their phones. They will also have access to your past records and history as well as be able to get in touch with me any time.

Thank you all so very much for the incredible honor of being your eye doctor.

Best wishes for your continued health and happiness!

Sincerely yours,

James D. Tubin

Dr. James Rubin